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SUBJECT: LEADERSHIP TRAINING PROGRAMME AT THE UN, GENEVA,

SWITZERILAND ON SEPTEMBER 16-22, 2019.

Dear Prof Dr. Talebi Hooshang,

[ am very pleased to inform you that the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific AUAP) in
cooperation with the World Federation of United Nations (WFUNA) will organize a short but intensive
<LEADERSHIP TRAINING PROGRAM AT THE UN-on September 16-23, 2019 in Geneva,
Switzerland at the UN headquarters. This program is intended for young university personnel who are
groomed for key management positions in the future. This is a special program created by WFUNA at

the request of AUAP because of the need for this type of training to be undertaken by many of our young
personnel especially those being prepared for senior management positions in their respective
institutions. The participants will cover their airfare, cost of visa, insurance and board and

lodging. WFUNA will provide a free lunch for the duration of the training.

On behalf of the association, I am pleased to invite you attend or nominate representative to the above
programme. You are expected to arrive in Geneva on or before September 14, 2019. More materials on

the <L TP at the UN~ will be sent to interested parties later. You can of course request these materials

from_our Executive Secretary, Ms. Supaporn Chuangchid at supaporn@aunap.org
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